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PhilHealth Las Piñas Info Desk
Now Accepting Claims

PhilHealthís Information Desk at the Business One-Stop Shop

Center at the Las PiÒas City Hall is now accepting claim

documents from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on

Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

At the same time, the Information Desk is also issuing contribution

payment forms for employed and individually paying members.

However, members are advised to remit their premium payments

to any of the accredited collecting banks along Real Street in

Las PiÒas City.

Members and clients of NCR South

may call 631-4598 for additional information.


